
Music 

At Queensgate we employ a specialist music teacher two days a week.  This ensures the 
children have high quality experiences and provision. 
Children are introduced to recorders or glockenspiels in Year 3, continue these 
instruments into Year 4 and transfer onto keyboards in Years 5 and 6. 
The children are encouraged to perform both within the school and beyond, taking part 
in music festivals and always achieving well. 
We provide as many opportunities as possible for children to listen to live music by 
inviting professional musicians into school, organising trips to experience live music 
and by taking up various opportunities offered through the local music hubs and 
services. 
We have organised music showcases for children to demonstrate their skills and in Year 
6 the children are expected to put on an end of year show. 
 


